
 

 

April 29, 2022 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting $3,658,675 in funding for the City of Farmington Rambling River Center and Exterior Plaza in 

fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Farmington, located at 430 3rd St, 

Farmington, MN 55024. 

 

The funding would be used for interior rehabilitation and an exterior expansion of the Rambling River Center 

and Exterior Plaza which includes a multi-use plaza. The building is used by residents aged 50+ and for local 

community events. In 2017, the city completed a community study to learn more about how this space could be 

updated to improve function and efficiency and provide a safe and organized amenity for the seniors. The 

update will allow for additional interior and exterior senior programing, safety and accessibility, flexibility of 

space, increased capacity, and serve as a downtown destination which will benefit the greater downtown area. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Angie Craig 

Member of Congress  


